
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 14th March 2025 

What has happened this week?  

RE—This week we have read and talked about the Easter story 

Physical Development … It was great to see how confident the children have become on the trim trail 

on the field—balancing, jumping, pulling and weaving.  

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  Fact or Fiction? This week the children have looked at state-

ments from Man on the Moon and sorted them into Fact and Fiction  

Mathematics…  This week we have focused on the numbers 9 and 10 and looked at doubles and odd 

and even numbers  

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words and practised chunking longer 

words 

Understanding the World— This week we have used all sorts of liquids and solids to make our own la-

va lamp 

Reminders & Messages  

 

Worship this week: We looked at symbols of Jesus as the King (donkey, shepherd’s crook, cross and 

crown of thorns) and realised they were very different symbols to a monarch (horse, orb and sceptre, 

throne). We discussed what these symbols might represent. 

Work on the Wall: Saaya for her odd and even work in maths  

Headteacher award: Fen for showing love by making JoJo a crown 

 

Friday 21st March—Crazy hair day to support Comic Relief and Year 6 will run fun stalls at breaktime. 

Donate a £1 to come to school with crazy hair and bring some coins to spend at breaktime. 

Friday 28th March— All Mums are invited to  Mother’s Day tea in the afternoon at school 


